
for the poor showing made hy both Canadian entries. However, 
Dr. Harrison says the experience gained is worth a great deal to 
the team and to the College.

As a University is largely influenced by its 
Staff, I have oftened wondered how the Professors keep themselves 
abreast of the times. Constant changes must be taking place
in the engineering world, and what is considered modern this year 
is almost obsolete a year or so later. The war proved this
as regards guns, ammunition, methods etc., while even in our 
business, we see it too. Universities may have special
funds for Staff Travelling Scholarships, but if they have not, is 
it right that the same opportunities should not be offered to them 
as to its Graduates?

With kind regards,
Yours truly,

P. S. Our correspondence is so limited that we have no letter 
heads. I have typed this letter to you personally.


